CORRESPONDENCE
11/30/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 12901-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, November 30, 2020 8:58 AM
To: ‘Roy & Wendy Petteway'

Subject: RE: Docket number 20200226

Good morning,
Per your request you have been added to Dkt 20200226-WS as an interested person.
Sincerely,

Brian Schultz

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials

regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Roy & Wendy Petteway <oranges@embargmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, November 29, 2020 4:53 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Docket number 20200226

Please add me to the above docket as a concerned party. | would like to be notified of all matters concerning this docket
number.

My name is

Roy Petteway
oranges@embargmail.com

Thank you
Roy Petteway

Sent from my iPad





